
 

 

HOC/BSE/Regn.30(4)PartA-ParaB(6)/2021-22/11/23/4                         Date: 23-11-2021 

To:  

Shri Harshad Naik, Assistant Manager, 

Listing Compliance, BSE Ltd., P J Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001.         

Dear Sir, 

Sub.: Intimation of temporary shutdown of HOCL Kochi Plant - the proposed restart of 

the Phenol Plant w.e.f. 23-11-2021 has been postponed by another 10 days ;  

Ref.: Regn.30(4) read with Part A Para B(6) of the LODRRs 

With reference to the captioned subject, in compliance with the Regn.30(4) read with Part    

A Para B(6) of the LODRRs, Notice is hereby given to that :  

We refer to our previous corporate announcement letter dt. 12-11-2021 to BSE reg. 

Shutdown of Company’s (HOCL) Phenol Plant at Kochi up to 22-11-2021. However, the 

proposed restart of the Phenol Plant w.e.f. 23-11-2021 has been postponed by another 10 

days in view of the sluggish demand position for Phenol and Acetone, unremunerative 

price level and considering the inventory held by the Phenol unit at HOCL Kochi.  

However, the Company’s Hydrogen Peroxide Plant at Kochi will resume production from 

24-11-2021.”  

 

Thanking you, 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Hindustan Organic Chemicals Ltd 

 

(Mrs. Susheela Kulkarni) 

Company Secretary 

 

 

 

 


